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•	 Benton Crossing Landfill closed on December 31, 2022 due to lease 
requirements by Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, who owns 
the land and leases it to Mono County.

•	 Mammoth Disposal, as a part of its franchise agreement with the Town to 
provide solid waste services, built a new transfer station, which is now in 
operation at 59 Commerce Drive (same as previous location). 

•	 Mammoth Disposal collects all solid waste and recyclables from Town of 
Mammoth Lakes residents and visitors. Services are also available to County 
residents who live outside of the Town.

•	 The new transfer station can also accept household hazardous waste 
(HHW), bulky items including furniture and appliances, mattresses, paint, 
green waste such as pine needles and yard debris, construction debris 
(C&D), ashes, electronics, and metals.

•	 To replace the former role of Benton Crossing, Pumice Valley Landfill 
(located approximately 5 miles east of U.S. 395 on Hwy 120 
East) can also accept solid waste from residents of Mono 
County including Mammoth Lakes.

     Did you know that Mammoth Disposal  
has a new solid waste transfer station?

For more information scan here or visit
mammothdisposal.com/mammoth-lakes-transfer-station


